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AUDITORS ATTEND THE 34TH ANNUAL ALGA CONFERENCE 
 

Hagåtña, Guam – Accountability Auditors Jerrick Hernandez and Johanna Pangelinan 
attended the 34th Annual ALGA Conference in Dallas, Texas. This year’s theme, 
“Everything’s Bigger in Local Government Auditing,” reflects the growth of the conference 
into a hybrid for both in-person and virtual attendees.   
 
Both auditors were present through the pre-conference workshops, main conference, and 
post-conference workshops from May 1, 2022, through May 4, 2022. The conference 
offered innovative sessions on key topics including education, fraud, and cybersecurity, 
along with new techniques and tools for effective audit reporting; diversity, equity, and 
inclusion; and retaining employees in a competitive economy.  
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